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TOX: Saolid Waste Management Facility Owners and Operators

FROM: Fred J. Wick, Environmental Manager
Solid Waste Section

DATE: July 23, 2009

SUBJECT: Updating Cost Estimates for Escrow Account Users

This memo is a reminder to owners and operators of solid waste management facilities that
use an escrow account to demonstrate proof of financial assurance that it is time to inflation
adjust facility closure cost estimates. If you have already submitted your cost estimate
update for 2009, please disregard this notice.

Cost estimate adjustments must be made every year between July 1 and September 1. To
fully comply with the filing requirements of Rule 62-701.630(4), Florida Administrative Code,
you must complete Form 62-707.900(28). This form is available on line at

http:/fwww.dep.state fl.us/waste/quick_topics/forms/pages/62-701.htm

or directly from DEP offices. Remember, if you are adjusting your estimate using the current
inflation factor (1.02), you still must submit the first two pages of Form 62-701.900(28).

Please submit updated cost estimates to the appropriate permitting office for review and
approval, with a copy to the Solid Waste Financial Coordinator at the letterhead address.
Contact your permitting office for further assistance with cost estimates. If you have any
questions about your escrow account, please contact Frank Hombrook at (850) 245-8745.
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